
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

 

 

 On behalf of the Commissioners of Bridgeville, it is my pleasure to invite you to join us in 

celebrating the 
 

10
TH  

ANNIVERSARY 

BRIDGEVILLE  CHARITY  OPEN  GOLF  TOURNAMENT 

 

scheduled for Friday, October 14, 2016.  As we prepare to celebrate this anniversary, we are proud that 

the Bridgeville Tournament continues to be an exceptional event in Sussex County, as well as in 

Delaware, played at one of the finest golf courses in our region, Heritage Shores. 

  

Since its inception in 2007, this tournament has raised $127,300 for nonprofit, community 

service organizations in Bridgeville.  These faithful few provide financial support to both children and 

seniors, volunteer their time for community service projects, provide educational assistance to students 

and so much more. Our economic environment remains challenging, but even more so for 

organizations that rely on charitable donations to provide services to those in need. 

  

Don't miss out on this opportunity to have a significant, positive impact on the needy residents 

in the Bridgeville area through our service organizations. Take a moment to review the enclosed 

material.  Join us and field a team in the tournament.  Consider a Tee Sponsorship for your business, or 

the opportunity to sponsor a Drink Cart on the course. 

  

Feel free to pass along copies of the attached golf flyer to other golfing friends and help us 

grow this Tournament for a very worthy cause.  Information is also located on Bridgeville’s website at   

www.bridgeville.delaware.gov   

  

We’re looking forward to some great golf and hoping you can be a part of our 10
th

 Anniversary 

Tournament. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

        Rick Tull 
 

Bridgeville Charity Open Committee 

  

 

 

Bridgeville Charity Open Golf Committee   101 N. Main St.   Bridgeville, DE   1-302-337-7135 


